
BTPTA’s 2nd Annual

SO YOU THINK YOU CAN SYNC
Lip Sync Contest! 

February 24, 2017  7:00PM
Hoppock Middle School Gym

Dress Rehearsal:  Thursday February 23, 2017      2:30-3:30pm  

What to do: 
• Create a duo or group and choose a fun song. 
• Mouth the words to a song…. so that you look like you are really singing!  
• Move or dance to compliment the song
• Make costumes and/or props to enhance the performance. (Not required!)
• Be original and creative!  Your performance should be fun to watch. 

Rules: 
• Music must be PG rated.  Performance MUST be appropriate for school. 
• The song length must be 3 minutes or less. Email Mrs. O’Keefe vp@btpta.org for help editing.
• You may be in only one lip sync group. All members must attend Hoppock.
• Costumes and props are allowed. You are in charge of set up and clean up for your 

performance. 
• Props cannot be weapons of any kind. 
• Nothing can be thrown into the audience (Clothing, glitter, streamers, candy, etc.)
• Practice!  Be prepared to perform your act at the dress rehearsal. 
• All group members must attend the dress rehearsal on 11/4/16. Please wear all costumes and 

bring all props. 
• HAVE FUN!!!!

Other ways to participate:
• Emcee (MC) the contest!  Auditions will be held if necessary. 
• Sound Techs to keep the music playing! 
• Front of House and Backstage 

Contact Mrs. O’Keefe at HoppockPlay@gmail.com

mailto:vp@btpta.org

